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2 June, 2017 

Champions of the Bush Inc. (COTB) welcomes the ACCC draft decision on mobile roaming and we 
think that confirmation of this decision will encourage further telecommunications investment to 
improve and extend mobile coverage in regional Australia. The draft decision is consistent with 
COTB’s original submission to the Inquiry on 15 November, 2016. We also support the ACCC’s 
encouragement of greater transparency in network quality, expansion and improvement. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Greg Walsh 

Chairman 

Champions of the Bush Inc 
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